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Fr Martin writes, 

It's that time of year when we remember with special 

devotion those of our loved ones who have died. 

May they rest on peace. 

If I want my mum and dad, may they rest in peace, 

to have a share in every Holy Souls Mass offered in 

the year ahead, I put a note with their names, along 

with my offering, in one of the "Month of the Holy 

Souls November Dead List" envelopes. If I want them 

to have one Holy Mass offered for the repose of  their 

souls, then I use the ordinary Mass Offering envelope, 

the type that  is printed with a space for names to be 

written on the outside of the envelope. 

It is perfectly fine to use an ordinary envelope, giving 

clear instructions, for example, "My offering for Holy 

Souls Masses. Please include [names] RIP in all the 

Holy Souls Masses" or "My offering for Holy Mass to be 

offered for the repose of the soul of [name] RIP."   

Envelopes should be returned to Royle House, 

Church Street, Glossop SK13 7RJ. 

People can also go online to arrange Mass offerings 

or add names to the Holy Souls list. Please visit 

paypal.me/fathermartin and use the form of words 

that is recommended above when using an ordinary 

envelope. When you work your way through the 

simple steps to submit your offering, do not tick 

"paying for goods or a service" -- we never pay for 

Holy Mass! The price of every Mass ever celebrated 

was paid by Jesus Christ with his Precious Blood on 

Calvary. Our offering for a Mass is a gift to cover, or 

at least contribute to, the priest's expenses for the 

day he offers Holy Mass for our requested intention. 
 

Fr Martin writes, 

I was very pleased to receive an email 

commenting positively on the implementation of 

Covid Secure arrangements at St Mary Crowned. 

Here's a brief extract: 

"Excellent Compliance by parishioners. All 

parishioners were excellent in compliance with the 

COVID-19 Secure requirements, respecting 

distancing, mask wearing, hand hygiene and 

leaving without discussion or delay at the end. They 

were very respectful to the stewards. Additionally, it 

was beautiful to see people in discussions outside 

church after Mass, obviously respecting distancing. 

The good weather helped I am sure." 

 

I know that our stewards in both churches are very 

appreciative, as am I, of the patient cooperation 

from people who come to take part in Holy Mass: 

thank you! Thanks again, too, to all those who 

helped with setting up the churches and producing 

the risk assessments and other documentation we 

submitted to gain permission to open for private 

prayer and Holy Mass, and to all our stewards, 

without whose generosity we would simply have to 

keep the churches closed. 

REMEMBERING OUR LOVED ONES: 

Whether or not we are able to be present at Mass in 

these strange times, we may be comforted that the 

names of our loved ones can be there before the 

Lord in the Blessed Sacrament. 

Throughout November there will be a large candle 

on the Sanctuary of both churches with the names 

of all those connected to our parishes, who have 

died in the last twelve months. The candles will then 

remain at the front of the church until after 

Christmas.  

Families, please ask any member of the PPC to 

let Maddy know of any names that need to be 

added to those taken from the Register of Deaths in 

each church. Also let her know if for any reason you 

prefer that a name is not added to the candle. 

Eternal rest grant unto them O Lord, and let 

perpetual light shine upon them.  May their souls and 

the souls of all the faithful departed, through the 

mercy of God, rest in peace.   Amen 

Nottingham Catholic Teaching School Alliance are 

holding a Train to Teach information event online on 

10th November at 5.30 pm and also at 6.30 pm. This 

event is designed to help anybody who may be 

interested in training to teach in our Diocesan 

Catholic schools. The event will include an 

introduction to our School Direct Programme 

followed by bespoke sessions for Primary and 

Secondary routes. Participants will be provided with 

advice on applying for teaching and the interview 

process while in lockdown. There will be the 

opportunity to chat directly with members of the 

team and with current student teachers who are 

training in our partner schools. For more information 

or to book please contact Vanessa Scott, Tel: 0115 

982 4280, email: V.Scott@becketonline.co.uk   A 

Zoom link will then be sent to those who register to 

take part. 
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The Week Ahead  (ASC = All Saints Church, SMC = St Mary’s Church) 

Saturday 31st   Our Lady’s Saturday 

6.00pm,                 ASC Holy Mass for Sunday -   

visit www.massbooking.uk or phone 07427 556088 to book a place 

Sunday 1st  Nov   ALL SAINTS - Solemnity 

10.30am            SMC Holy Mass –  

visit www.massbooking.uk or phone 07427 556088 to book a place 

Monday 2nd    ALL SOULS 

10.00am to 11.00am, SMC open for private prayer 

Tuesday 3rd    St Martin of Porres, Religious 

Wednesday 4th   St Charles Borromeo, Bishop 

10.00am,           ASC Holy Mass  

Thursday 5th    Feria 
10.00am,          SMC Holy Mass  

Friday 6th        Feria  
10.00am,          ASC Holy Mass  

Saturday 7th    Our Lady’s Saturday 

10.00-10.30am     SMC Confessions, 

6.00pm,            ASC Holy Mass for Sunday –  

visit www.massbooking.uk or phone 07427 556088 to book a place 

Sunday 8th     Thirty Second Sunday of the Year 
10.30am          SMC Holy Mass –  

visit www.massbooking.uk or phone 07427 556088 to book a place 
 

 
 

Mass Intentions for the nine days beginning Saturday 31st October, Fr Martin will offer Holy Mass this week: 

For the people of the parishes (both Saturdays);  for John Bolger RIP (first anniv) (MH);   

For Barbara Mary Lynch RIP (ML);  for Kathleen Sweeney RIP (anniv) (MH);  

For Bernard and Dominic Rowbottom RIP (GR);  for the wellbeing of Barry O'Neill (DT);  

For Monica and Fintan O'Meara RIP (anniv) (PM); and for Sister Cecilia Elizabeth RIP (CJ). 

Live streaming services for This Weekend: 
 

For Bishop Patrick, go to: https://www.youtube.com/bishoppatrickmckinney/community   

For Nottingham Cathedral at 10 am,   go to:  https://www.churchservices.tv/nottinghamcathedral 
 

This Sunday’s Mass Readings are:     Malachi 1: 14 - 2: 2, 8-10;      Psalm 130;       1 Thess 2: 7-9, 13;       Mt 23: 1-12 
 

 

                                                            HARVEST FAST DAY 

Our parishes raised a fantastic £325.95 for CAFOD’s coronavirus appeal this Family Harvest Fast Day. Your support 

will ensure our global family can survive, rebuild and heal. Thank you for your generosity, and please keep our 

global family in your prayers at this time. 

Congratulations to All Saints School who raised £30 for Macmillan, the school will be holding a fund-raiser every 2 

weeks for different charities, keep up the good work!!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dyslexia-Friendly New Testament Books: 

 

The Bible Society  - 

https://www.biblesociety.org.uk have 

added five more dyslexia-friendly 

volumes to their Good News Bible series 

so that those with dyslexia will be able 

to access even more of the Bible.  

The addition of Matthew, Luke, Acts and 

the New Testament letters (volumes 

one and two) means that people can 

now enjoy the whole of the New 

Testament in this helpful format.  

    

 


